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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

University of Oxford Visit 
 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a day trip to St John’s 
College, University of Oxford on Monday 16 September 2024.  
 
This exciting and informative day will provide attendees with the opportunity to gain a better 
understanding of what student life is like at Oxford and a greater understanding of the application 
process. There will be a mix of activities including campus tours and workshops.  
 
Please see below timings for the day. Students will be dismissed from the Arundel Road site 
upon arrival back at school.  
 

Time Activity 
7:00am All students arrive at Seaford Head School (Arundel 

Site) 
7:15am Depart for University of Oxford via School minibus  
9:45am Arrive at Worcester Street Car Park, Oxford 
10:30am Walk to campus. Arrival at University of Oxford 
3:15pm Leave University of Oxford 
3:30pm Depart Oxford from Worcester Street Car Park, Oxford 
6:00pm Approximate Arrive back at Seaford Head School (Arundel Site) 

Students dismissed 
 
The cost of this visit will be £3.00 towards travel costs. Lunch will be provided by the University of 
Oxford, but students will need to ensure they bring snacks and a water bottle for the journey.  If 
the cost of the trip is prohibitive, please contact me at catherinewilkinson@seafordhead.org. 
 
To secure your child’s place please complete our online consent form on ParentPay by Friday 28 
June 2024. If you do not have a ParentPay login, please email Parentpay@seafordhead.org with 
the student’s name and login details will be emailed to you.  
 
Please note there are only limited places on this trip, in the event we find the trip is 
oversubscribed a ballot will take place and we will inform you if you child has been allocated a 
place on the trip or not. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Catherine Wilkinson 
 
Miss C. Wilkinson 
Head of Year 12 & 13 


